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Year 4 Newsletter - Autumn 2

Welcome to our Year 4 half-termly newsletter.

Reminders

PE Days: These will be on a Tuesday and Friday. Please ensure your child comes to school already dressed in their school
PE kit and suitable footwear.

Earrings are not to be worn on PE days and should be left at home for safety.

Inhalers: If your child uses an inhaler, please send a spare one in with completed consent forms.

Water bottles: Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle each day.

Homework: Is set every Friday. Work will be in a homework book which should be handed in on a Wednesday to be
marked.

Reading books: Continue to listen to your child and sign their reading record so we can then change their book on
their given day. Please ensure your child has their book in their bag on their given reading day for it to be changed
if necessary and for us to listen to them read.

Email: We can be contacted via email at : yearfouratsotsrcp@gmail.com or through the school office.

Change of details: Please remember to let school know if you change phone number, emergency contacts and photo
consent so that we can keep our records updated.

Dates for Diaries
Wednesday 13th November - School photos

Friday 15th November - Children in Need day

Tuesday 6th November - Author visit

Thursday 28th November - School Immunisations

Friday 29th November - School Closed

Thursday 5th December - Rocksteady performance

Friday 13th December at 2:30 - Year 4’s French Christmas Performance
Tuesday 17th December - Pantomime at The Exchange (Cinderella) and Christmas Party Day
20th December - End of term (Tuesday 6th January - Start of new term)
Special days:

1st November - All Saints

2nd November - All Souls

21st November - Presentation of Mary

30th November - St Andrew’s Day

1st December - First Sunday of Advent
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If you would like further information on what your child will be learning this half-term, please look at the
Year 4 curriculum page.



